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Executive Committee Meeting

May 6, 2020

Pacific Surfliner  

COVID-19 Service Impacts
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Daily Ridership Trend
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Good News – Supporting our Communities

• On April 8, 2020, approximately

34,000 Pacific Surfliner branded Snack

Packs were donated to Los Angeles

Based charity Food Finders, providing

much needed meals to the communities

hardest his by the COVID-19 pandemic.

• We anticipate an additional donation of 16,000 units to

occur this week, bringing the total to over 50,000 meals

donated to those who need them.

• Each Snack Pack contains beef jerky, Asiago cheese

spread, multigrain mini pretzels, Santa Barbara Trail Mix,

chocolate chip cookies, and a peppermint taffy.
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Good News – Endpoint On-Time Performance (OTP) 
Improvements
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Looking Ahead

• Positive trend in ridership so far this week,

daily average is up 14.1 percent over last

week and 32.8 percent over the week

before.

• Plans for the reintroduction of service are

already in development in coordination

with Amtrak.
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Questions


